
 

The Bedford League of Women Voters and The Bedford Citizen 

will host a Community Celebration and Spring Reception on 

March 13, the Sunday between Town Election and Town Meeting.  

Long a tradition of the Bedford LWV, the gathering brings 

together those who offer their time and skills to the Town and 

the community-at-large. This year we will honor Betsey Anderson 

who is retiring after long service as Bedford's Moderator. 

This community social event is an opportunity for elected 

officials, appointed town committee members, and residents to 

socialize and learn more about what makes Bedford unique.  

The celebration is open to all Bedford residents. There's no need 

to RSVP, just come  and enjoy. 

When: Sunday, March 13 ~ 4 to 6 pm 

Where: The Great Room at Old Town Hall, 16 South Road 


